
 

 
 
 
 
 
Memorandum  
 
 
 
To:  University Community  
 
From:  Gary L. Miller  
 
Date:  October 26, 2015 
 
Subject: FAQ regarding campus reorganization 
 
 
On September 28th I distributed a document titled Imagine the Future of UWGB that presented 
rationale and a business plan for reorganizing the University from two to four colleges developed 
this summer with the University Committee (extended to include representatives of the two staff 
councils and the SGA).  Since the release of that document, the Provost and I have met with every 
academic unit.  I have convened a series of faculty lunches where the model was discussed (several 
more are planned in the coming weeks).  The Faculty Senate discussed the model at its October 14th 
meeting.  In addition, the Provost and I have consulted with a large number of you individually.  
 
These discussions generated a number of excellent suggestions about how to improve the business 
model and better explain the new organizational structure.  Based on this input, we have revised the 
plan and developed a list of frequently asked questions which are attached here.  I hope this 
information will be useful to you.  
 
I want to thank Dean Mattison, Dean Furlong, Clif Ganyard, Matt Dornbush, Dick Anderson, 
SuAnn Detampel, Christina Trombley, Tim Sewall, Craig Sandlin and Adam Miller for working 
together to develop the FAQ.  Please do not hesitate to contact me or members of the senior 
management team if you have additional suggestions or questions.   
 
Go Phoenix!!  
 

 


